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Dear Parents  
 
Who cant wait for the school holidays?   It’s a great time to take a breath and also to tick some jobs off 
your list. We still have dental appointments available during the school holidays, so book now to make 
sure you don’t miss out! 
 
All children aged four through to Year 10 are eligible for FREE dental care at our clinics. All adults and 
children with a Centrelink, healthcare or Pension Card are also eligible.  You can choose the clinic 
most convenient for you. 
 

Please call 1300 300 850 to book an appointment for your child. 
• There is know no need to wait on line when you call– just leave your contact phone number and 

our friendly staff will call you back. 

• You can choose the dental clinic you wish to attend. 
 
For more about Metro South Oral Health and services we provide please visit our website: 
https://metrosouth.health.qld.gov.au/oral-health 
or contact us via email: metrosouthoralhealth@health.qld.gov.au 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Metro South Oral Health 
 
 

  

 

 


